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We are thrilled to share with you our upcoming events tailored specifically for high school students. These events are designed to ignite your curiosity, inspire creativity, and provide valuable insights into the diverse programs and experiences we offer at KPU.. Explore the details of each event below.

		 




	Open Doors, Open Minds
k̓ʷam̓k̓ʷəm̓ kʷθə šxʷqʷeləwən ct ʔə tə n̓a xeɬ
 
KPU is pleased to invite Indigenous high school students to our Open Doors, Open Minds event, which will take place on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm at the KPU Surrey Campus.
 
At Open Doors, Open Minds, students will have the opportunity to:
· meet current students and faculty members
· listen to engaging keynote speakers
· attend mock classes
· learn about KPU's Indigenous Services for Students
· join us for complimentary snacks and lunch
· win amazing prizes
 Cabe contact tarodgers@sd43.bc.ca

To register your group of students for this event, RSVP here! If you’d like further details or have any questions about Open Doors, Open Minds please contact study@kpu.ca. 
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